Outlook

BUILD Grant
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From Mark Timmer <mtimmer@oceanacrc.org>
Date Thu 7/17/2025 4:26 PM

To Leah Mooney <Imooney@camsys.com>; Joe Colyn <joe.colyn@originz.com>; Renee Curtis
<rcurtis@oceanacrc.org>; Joel Fitzpatrick <JFitzpatrick@wmsrdc.org>; lhyslop53@gmail.com
<lhyslop53@gmail.com>; Lauryn Blake <|blake@wmsrdc.org>; BradyK4 <bradyk4@michigan.gov>; Erin Kuhn
<ekuhn@wmesrdc.org>; Gruner) <grunerj@michigan.gov>; Austin Cribley <acribley@oceanacrc.org>

Cc Cole Shafer <cshafer@oceanacrc.org>; Marianna Frick <mfrick@oceanacrc.org>

On July 15, 2025 the US Department of Transportation announced the second round of selections for
BUILD 2025. Unfortunately, OCRC's submission was not selected. A list of the 30 projects selected to

receive a BUILD grant can be found at: https://www.transportation.gov/briefing-room/president-trumps-
transportation-secretary-sean-p-duffy-announces-nearly-500-million .

In August, the Department will begin contacting applicants to schedule debriefs for BUILD 2025
applications. During the debriefs, the Department will share feedback specific to our 2025 application.
The BUILD 2026 funding opportunity will open this fall.

Many people worked extremely hard on the grant application, and we truly appreciate everyone's
efforts. Please note that no one in Michigan received a grant.

We will look forward to the debriefs and potentially re-submitting an application in the next cycle.
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Mark Timmer
Managing Director
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